
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
The Hudson School District bus routes for 2025-2026 will be published Wednesday, 
August 20th on the district website: Bus routes in the Hudson School District | Families   
 
The district and bus company work in partnership to ensure students have safe and 
reliable transportation to and from school each day. This includes the longstanding use of 
neighborhood bus stops where appropriate. The assigned bus stop for your student may 
not be visible from your residence, and families have found it necessary at times to 
accompany their student to the stop to help ease any concerns.   
 
Students who reside within the following distance from their assigned school will not be 
assigned to a bus stop and must seek alternative means to arrive and depart school.  
 

Walk Zones:  
K-1  2-5  6-8  9-12  

½ mile  ½ mile  1 mile  1.5 miles  
  
Kindergarten and first grade students must be accompanied by a parent/guardian at the 
bus stop each day. Kindergarten and first grade students will not be released from the bus 
without a parent/guardian present.   
 
If you have a change of address, please contact your school office directly or complete the 
form located here.   
 
Requests to change bus stop locations are evaluated based upon safety criteria and must 
be approved by the District. We cannot adjust schedules based upon the personal 
preferences of families. If you have concerns regarding vehicle operators and overall traffic 
in your neighborhood, those must be directed to the Hudson Police Department, and not to 
the District.   
 
Please contact Pamela Clark, Purchasing & Transportation Coordinator at 603-883-7765 
x85004 or at pclark@sau81.org if you need to submit a formal bus stop change request.  
 

https://www.sau81.org/families/busroutes
https://www.sau81.org/families/portal
https://www.sau81.org/families/portal

